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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- MAY 11, 1973 

WASHINGTON, D.C., MAY 11, 1973 -- Senator Bob Dole 

announced today that the General Services Administration 

has declared 5.3 acres of land on Gage Blvd. surplus 

property. The land is presently a portion of the Veterans 

Administration Hospital. 

Dole said that State and Local authorities would 

receive written notification of the land surplus next 

week and if interested they may make application for 

the land through the appropriate federal agency. 
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